
 
 MUPY Dean cordially welcome Professor Ralph Edwards from Sweden
 

Aug 22, 2011       
 
Assoc. Prof. Chutamanee Suthisisung, Dean of the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University cordially
welcomed Professor Ralph Edwards, Senior Advisor, Uppsala Monitoring Centre (WHO Collaborating
Centre for International Drug Monitoring), Sweden during August 22-24, 2011 to be served as a
committee of Master thesis defense for a Master student in Clinical Pharmacy. 



During this visit,
Prof. Ralph Edwards also gave the consulation regarding the center development with the Committees
of Pharmacovigilance & Pharmacoepidemiology Research Center. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/785


